Minutes of the April 26, 2010 meeting of the Academic Assessment Committee

1) We need an additional faculty senate member. Bernard believes Berg, Foss, and Pace are the
three current senate representatives. Amelia Bell will help identify a fourth member. Jen Shaw
(Dean of Students) will help identify a student member.

2) The senate statement clearly indicates we have responsibility for overseeing ALC and SLO
statements. This could be an enormous amount of work, and we probably need to delegate some
of the review to the colleges.

3) 1 will develop a first draft of questions about the assessment of SLC. This will be circulated
out to programs via the colleges. This should start creating more awareness of assessment and
create changes to procedures. We will request the Dean's insure these conversations within
programs get started.

4) We will do additional review of some of the web sites Tim found at external schools. We
pieced out this work to subdivide the schools. We can report back on findings at a future
meeting.



